
                                                                                                                                                                                               

   

 

 

 

Some of the Orbus Mission Secondary School Form 4 (the equivalent of Year 12 in 

Australia) students who started sitting their exams on 27th October 2021. Your prayers are 

requested for the students, for their exams and for the next stage of their lives after 

graduation. As the first graduating cohort from the school, we give thanks to God for 

them and for this exciting milestone. 

 

 

“May the Lord make your love increase and overflow for each other and for 
everyone else, just as ours does for you.” (1 Thessalonians 3:12) 

“But thanks be to God! He gives us the victory through our Lord Jesus Christ. 
Therefore, my dear brothers and sisters, stand firm. Let nothing move you. Always 
give yourselves fully to the work of the Lord, because you know that your labour in 

the Lord is not in vain.” (1 Cor. 15:57-58) 
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